DIVISION OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

October 27, 1938.

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, 105 Robinson, Campus.

Dear Sir:

I want to thank you for your letter of October 26th., regarding communication from Mr. C. G. Bayles.

I will be glad to purchase two tickets for the seventyfifth anniversary dinner to be held November, 2nd. I will procure the tickets from Mrs. Hulteen next Tuesday morning after Karl Kloos has deposited my check. Dr. Allen I am always glad to attend University functions of this kind.

Herbert J. alephin